
 
 
 

Dear party members, 

 I am standing to work hard and bring people together for the residents of Haldens and the Liberal 
Democrats at a county level. A recent example of my approach was the local campaign I led, as Chair of 
Governors, to gain listed building consent for a primary school in Haldens Division. After 30 years of 
frustrations, we undertook thorough research, put forward a reasoned argument and mobilised 
community support, to bring positive change.  

 Since 2017, as a party member, I have campaigned locally for every Lib Dem Sherrards ward 
candidate. I live in the division and am well known by residents. I was a qualified primary school teacher 
and worked in International Development for the British Council both abroad and in the UK. Within my 
current role I work at a strategic level, supporting teams, reviewing financial reports and sitting on 
company boards. As a lifelong Lib Dem supporter, I feel the moment is right to increase my responsibility 
within the party. 

My priorities are: 
• Education. Holding county to account over damming SEND report 
• Transport. Road conditions, bus routes and availability, cycle paths 
• Environment. Recycling and refuse processing, energy efficiency 

Yours faithfully, 

Hillary Skoczylas 

Haldens Division 
Vote for 

Hillary Skoczylas 


